

OCP Project Update

Development Services <dev@northcowichan.ca>
To: "info@cowichanwatershedboard.ca" <info@cowichanwatershedboard.ca>

24 March 2022 at 08:45

Good morning Jill and Members of the Cowichan Watershed Board,

Two facilitator-led workshops were held with Council last month to review comments and input received from the public engagement process on the draft Official Community Plan (OCP) that was open from November 8 to December 22. Public and agency input along with various changes to wording, intent and policy were considered and discussed at the workshops. At the March 16 Council meeting resolutions were passed that provided direction to staff to amend the draft OCP. The amendments will be incorporated into a revised OCP document that will be presented along with a bylaw that Council is expected to consider for first reading in late April or early May. Council's resolutions regarding amendments to the draft OCP can be viewed by visiting www.northcowichan.ca/OCP.

Sincerely,

Chris Hutton, MCIP, RPP (he/him/Mr.)

Community Planning Coordinator

Development and Engineering Services | Planning

Municipality of North Cowichan

chris.hutton@northcowichan.ca

T 250.746.3155

www.northcowichan.ca

This email and any attachments are only for the use of the intended recipient and must not be distributed, disclosed, used or copied by or to anyone else. If you receive this in error please contact the sender by return email and delete all copies of this email and any attachments.